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- Greetings,

As for Marlys Johnson, she was the only local person consulting with Head Start programs to do their
.mental health observations. She hdd worked for Arrowhead Head Start which serves the communities.
surrounding Duluth.

The Safe Schools Healthy Student grant provides 2 more part-time mental health folks to us now.
Psychologists who have a specialization in early childhood and are independent are few and far between in
this area.

+ Should you need more explanation, please feel free o centdct me.
I am happy to help.

Warmly,

Pam Rees

Pam Rees

Director ‘

Duluth Head Start/Duluth Public Schools
2102 N. Blackman Ave.

Duluth MN 55811

218-336-8815 ext. 2985
pamela.rees@duluth.k12.mn.us
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